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As we move to the end of the school year, our homework is slightly changing; 

it is time to leave TEAMS, for now. Homework will follow the expected daily 

reading, which should be carried out at home. Class teachers will set Post 

reading tasks within school time, so the pressure is off parents - just make 

sure there is a little time for the pleasure of reading. 

 

At school, many pupils participate in music instrumental lessons either individually  or in small groups. 
Currently we have children learning the piano/keyboard, flute, guitar, french horn, trombone and cello. Some 
of the teachers will have availability to take on new pupils this coming September. 
  
The woodwind teacher, Mrs Chapman, will have spaces available for individual or small group lessons teaching 
the recorder, flute, clarinet and  saxophone. The lessons will be held in school and instrument hire is 
available. There are also discounts available for pupils in receipt of free school meals or pupil premium. 
For further information  contact Debby at: Deborah.chapman@surreycc.gov.uk. 
Mr Stott, our brass teacher, is always keen to encourage new pupils to try out a range of brass instruments 
with similar  discounts available. He too can be contacted through Surrey Arts either by using the link below 
or by telephoning Surrey Arts : 01483 519303. 
 
http://www.surreycc.gov.uk/music. 
  
In fact, it would be great to see more pupils taking up any instrument so why not contact Mrs Mitchell at 
school for further advice: sue.mitchell@northdowns.surrey.sch.uk 

  

 

 
 

 

 

bit as important as daily life 

in school. The children have 

been magnificent and have 

handled lockdowns and 

restrictions incredibly well.  

Here’s to a perfect summer 

for everyone. 

Is it coming home? 

  

The Year 4 team would like 

to say THANK YOU, to all 

parents and carers who have 

supported their children and 

the school since last 

September. Your support and 

encouragement is every 
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